
 

Grand Junction Colorado. 
 
August 11 1926. 
 
All the Councilmen having been duly notified the City Council of 
the City of Grand Junction, Colorado met in special session at 
7:30 o'clock P.M. with President Bell presiding. Those present 
and answering at roll call were Councilmen Ellison, Bear, 
Fairley, Logsden, Meders, Moslander & Bell. City Manager 
Thompson, City Clerk Peck and City Attorney Hinman were present. 
 
The minutes of the last regular session were read and approved. 
 
A.A. Johnson made application for a rooming house license at 441 

Pitkin. Upon motion of Councilman Logsden, seconded by Councilman 
Bear the matter was referred to the City Manager for 
investigation with the power to grant said license. 
 
Mrs. E. Riga made application for a permit to erect a gasolene 
pump at the curb at 809 South Seventh St. Upon motion of 
Councilman Logsden, seconded by Councilman Bear the permit was 
granted. 
 
The following applications were read for the position of City 
Auditor Rae Eastman, Forest Clem, C.P. Bliss, E.L. Mc Clure, Lee 
A George. 
 
Councilman Moslander moved, seconded by Councilman Bear that the 

salary of the City Auditor be reduced from $175.00 to $150.00 per 
month and that an ordinance be drafted to comply with said 
motion. Motion carried. 
 
A proposed ordinance entitled "AN ORDINANCE CONCERNING THE SALARY 
OF THE CITY AUDITOR" was introduced and read. Upon motion of 
Councilman Moslander, seconded by Councilman Bear the proposed 
ordinance was passed for publication. 
 
Councilman Logsden moved, seconded by Councilman Bear that C.P. 
Bliss be appointed to the Office of City Auditor and Ex-Officio 
City Clerk. Upon which motion all the Councilmen voted "yea" and 
the President declared the motion carried. 
 

Representatives from Geo. W. Vallery & Company, Sidlo, Simons, 
Day & Company and Benwell & Company were present to submit bids 
for the bonds to be issued by Paving Dist. No. 17. 
 
Sealed Bids were filed with the City Clerk, the following bids 
being tabulated: 
 
Geo. W. Vallery & Company ...... 4 ¾% bonds.....$983.78 
Benwell & Company .............. 4 ¾% bonds.....980.00 
Bosworth, Chanute and Company .. 8# bonds.....982.27 
Bosworth, Chanute and Company .. 5% bonds.....986.42 



Sidlo, Simons, Day & Company ... 4 3/4 bonds.....980.60 

 
 
Councilman Moslander thereupon moved, seconded by Councilman 
Logsden that the bid of Geo. W. Vallery & Company of $983.78 for 
4 3/4% bonds be accepted, subject however to the creation of the 
district. Upon which motion all the Councilmen voted "yea" and 
the President declared the motion carried. 
 
There being no further business to come before the meeting the 
Council adjourned upon motion of Councilman Meders, seconded by 
Councilman Bear. 
 
/s/ Fred A. Peck 
________ 

City Clerk 


